
In December 2021, we met with residents to discuss 
any issues or opportunities regarding the existing 
landscaped garden, alignment of the roadway and 
the general condition of the street. Since that time, 
we have also received a petition for the inclusion of 
street trees in Market Place and Thirteenth Street.

Based on what we heard from you, a detailed concept 
plan has been developed and we would now like to 
hear your thoughts. 

The road rehabilitation and streetscape improvement 
project includes the following initiatives.

 
Market Place 

•	 Resurfacing of the roadway

•	 Replacement of all kerb and gutter

•	 Replacement of asphalt footpath to red clay 
pavers

•	 Bollard lighting along the footpath between the 
railway crossing and the bend in Market Place to 
improve safety for pedestrians and residents

•	 Formalising the carparking at the end of Market 
Place

•	 The installation new street trees in Market Place 
(subject to the review of underground services)

•	 Minor works to the southern landscaped area to 
maintain property access 

Thirteenth Street

•	 Resurfacing the roadway

•	 Realignment of the kerb and gutter to provide 
a wider verge to support tree planting on both 
sides 

•	 Replacement of the asphalt footpath with red 
clay pavers

•	 Minor stormwater improvements

 
Gibson Street intersection

•	 Resurfacing the roadway

•	 Replacement and realignment of the kerb

•	 Renewal of the footpaths and kerb access ramps

•	 Minor stormwater improvements 

ROAD REHABILITATION MARKET STREET 
AND THIRTEENTH STREET, BOWDEN
Market Place and Thirteenth Street in Bowden is listed for road 
rehabilitation in our road program for this current financial year. 



How to Get Involved 

We would like to hear your feedback on the concept design and invite you to: 

•  Complete our online survey at yoursaycharlessturt.com.au/thirteenthmarket 

•  Or fill in the hard copy feedback form enclosed and return it using the reply-paid envelope. 
 
Feedback is required by Friday 12  August 2022. 
 
Your feedback will be considered to help shape the detailed design. We will provide an update closer  
to construction commencing. 

For all project enquires please contact:

 
Kath Mardon 
Community Engagement Officer 
eng-consultation@charlessturt.sa.gov.au 
8408 1270


